On Thursday, June 6, 2024 FOSM volunteers, TTYL and Jen from SRD headed up to the Osha reroute. After a bit of wandering, we found the spot where we left off in December and started work. Jen gave the TTYL some general safety and technique info on working tread and then the group was busy at work. It’s a long hike to the work site but we are hoping to finish up in the next 2 weeks. We are reworking some areas done previously and finishing the connecting work. The weather was hot but not as hot as in town! 
Volunteers were: Jim Houle, John Braly, Luis Cuadros, Laura Leon, Mike Madden, Eric Russell and Roland Stumpf.
TTYL: Olivia, Dwight, Lila, Vianey, Robbie, Jamie and Hans
Photos by Roland Stumpf and Laura Leon
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Jen teaches the way To TTYL.
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Jim gets to smash while Mike and Eric turn soil.     Luis and John busy at work.
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John and TTYL work a new section.                Roland cuts trail.
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